NOTE: THIS TRANSMITTAL CONTAINS
INFORMATION WHICH SHOULD NOT BE

RELEASED TO THE PUBLIC DOCUMENT
ROOM BEFORE FEBRUARY 23. 1994 ﬁ

g

GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY

£ BEND ST » FEICE BOR 22 T FRANCIE

December 17, 1983
RBG- 39675
File Nos. G9.5, G9.20.6

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

River Bend Station - Unit |

Docket No, 50-458

As requested in NRC Inspection Module 82302, "Review of Exercise Objectives and Scenarios
for Power Reactors,” Gulf States Utilities Company (GSU) is submitting the scenario for the
emergency planning exercise scheduled for February 23, 1994. The scenario package contains
exercise objectives, observer information, narrative summary, onsite messages including
expected player actions and radiological information.

GSU requests that distribution of the attached information be limited to only those Nuclear
Regulatory Commission evaluators observing the exercise. This will maintain the confidentiality
of the exercise scenario. For this reason, only the following individuals are being provided the
scenario attachment:

Mr. Frank J. Conjel, Director (1 copy)

Division of Radiation Protection & Emergency Preparedness
U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dr. Blaine Murray, Chief (4 copies)

Facilities Inspection Programs Section

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400

Arlington, TX 76011

Sincerely,

.';%ﬁ"a7"« j:"o1 Clld

/ James ], Fisicaro 0

- Manager, Safety Assessment
and Quality Verification
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Letter to U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk

December 17, 1993

RBG- 29675
XC: U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (2 copiss w/o attachments)
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011

Senior Resident Inspector (w/o attachments)
P. O. box 1051
St. Francisville, LA 70775



